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R66 SERVICE LETTER SL-08

DATE:  09 May 2014

TO:  R66 owners and operators intending to register aircraft in EASA Member States

SUBJECT:  EASA Registration Requirements

ROTORCRAFT AFFECTED:  R66 helicopters S/N 0004 thru 0559.

BACKGROUND:  The European Aviation Safety Agency (EASA) requires specific 
hardware in certain locations on R66 helicopters registered in EASA Member States.

COMPLIANCE PROCEDURE:

For affected aircraft that are to be registered in an EASA Member State, order one KI-
227 kit.  Replace hardware per kit instructions.  Note that the hydraulic servos must be 
returned to RHC for hardware replacement.

Note:  KI-227 is available only to R66 dealers in EASA Member States.  Dealer must 
provide helicopter serial number.


